
Subject: Re: follow-up
Posted by Dean Kukral on Wed, 31 Mar 2004 00:50:57 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

That's a good suggestion!Norm Abrams (New Yankee Workshop) showed one of these some
years back, and I made one.  It made working with larger pieces much easier.  Mine fell apart, and
I have been too lazy to replace it.  (But I should have!) You have to be sure to get the back side
perpendicular to the tracks, or it will not cut square.
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